




































































 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: D/2016/520965 
Your Ref: D16/34291 
 
 
27 October 2016 
 
 
Ms Rebecca Main 
Director – Committees 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By email: budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Main 
 
 
Budget Estimates 2016-2017, GPSC No. 4  
 
 
1. I have provided advice in conference to the Commissioner regarding obligations 

under the State Records Act 1998 as well as the terms of NSWPF’s Records 
Management Policy. I advised the Commissioner that regardless of the format, 
ephemeral records can be destroyed under normal administrative practice. 
 

2. In September 2016 NSWPF addressed Budget Estimates Questions regarding 
compliance with the State Records Act 1998.  NSWPF's responses demonstrated 
that NSWPF has a records management policy that complies with the requirements 
of the State Records Act 1998. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sally Webb 
General Counsel 
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